BLACKHAWK SCHOOL DISTRICT

500 BLACKHAWK ROAD

BEAVER FALLS, PA 15010

BOARD OF SCHOOL DIRECTORS VOTING MEETING
Blackhawk High School Auditorium
March 19, 2009
Richard Caputo, President of the Board of School Directors, stated that due to the fact that there is a controversy over whether this meeting has been properly advertised, this would be an informational session only and that there would be no voting action.

PUBLIC RELATIONS AND COMMUNICATIONS

Commendations were given to sixth graders Neve MacQueen and Brittney Fryer, whose artwork is on display at the Pennsylvania Art Education Association 2009 Youth Art Month Exhibit in Harrisburg. Highland’s art teacher is Leslie Kunkel.

Commendations were given to the students who placed at the Region 1 & 6 Technology Student Association Conference at California University of Pennsylvania. They were James Andrascik, John Bernard, Alex Cooke, Blake Dulick, Calen Durr, Melody Funkhouser, Jake Gibson, Dan Gillen, Caitlyn Glover, Crystal Glover, Patrick Hogue, Zach Kyle, Travis Laich, Cara Lewis, David McCormick, Tyler McKenzie, Laura Miller, Frankie Mitchell, John Musser, Katie Palmer, Rebekah Patterson, Matt Pulleo, Kristen Reda, Nick Rome, Dan Warnaka, Julia Watson. Sponsoring teachers are Tim Linkenheimer, Dale Moll, and Brandon Smith.

Commendations were given to Shawn Haddox for being recognized with the Promising Practitioner Award from the Pennsylvania Middle School Association.  This award is presented to teachers who are beginning their middle school careers.  These beginning teachers have made a positive impact on both their school and community and incorporate effective middle level practices in their everyday teaching.

Commendations were given to the teachers who participated in the Storywalk Reading Event held at the Blackhawk Intermediate School. Over 350 students attended this activity with their parents and siblings. After hearing stories, making a craft and enjoying refreshments, all the students were given a free book to take home.  Coordinators of the Storywalk were Laurel 
Brest, Mandie Cline and Meredith Oliver.

It was noted that tickets for the 2009 School Picnic at Kennywood will be sold in all schools on May 14, 2009.  Information on the sale will be announced in all schools.

Commendations were given to Jayne MacDonald and the music department for hosting the Classical Recital at Highland Middle School on March 10th.  Over forty students were selected to share their talents of voice, percussion, trumpet, violin, viola and flute. It was an exciting way to kick off Music in Our Schools Month.

Highland Students of the Month were recognized. These students were Zachary Cossin, Evie Jankowski, Tyler Long, Joshua Pratt, David Early, Christa Iams, Chris Lampus, Dominic Fontaine, Mollie Markham, Madisen Weaver, Deluanay Yaromey, Tyler Petti, Tyler Roberts, Sarah Weyand, Elizabeth Bigley, Robert Lee, Danielle Levato, Alexa Thomson, Zach Flick, Greg Genova, Nick Pagani, Sam Bonomo, Haley Brightwell, Brittnay Davis, Matt Loy, Kate Fierens, Cory Sikora, Alayna Turconi.
EDUCATION COMMITTEE

Dr. Kasunich presented a report on school consolidation.
Dr. Miller presented a report on Summer School.

BUILDINGS AND GROUNDS COMMITTEE

Representatives from Trane presented their performance contract proposal for Northwestern Primary School.
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